
Reference #: 2025-22-IP 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program Support 

Sent: February 27, 2025 

To: PI and EHR ListServe Recipient Lists CMS.gov  

Subject: NOTICE: CY 2024 Data Submission Deadline is March 14, 2025 

The purpose of this email is to notify eligible hospitals and critical access hospitals 
(CAHs) participating in the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) Promoting 
Interoperability Program that there is an upcoming data submission deadline on March 
14, 2025, at 11:59 p.m. Pacific Time. 

See the CY 2024 Promoting Interoperability Program Requirements and eCQM 
Requirements webpages for more information about the calendar year (CY) 2024 data 
submission requirements.  

Starting March 2025, CMS.gov listserv notifications for the Medicare Promoting 
Interoperability Program will move to a new platform. Updates will be sent through CMS’ 
Mailer System via the EHR Notify listserv. Sign up on QualityNet to receive news, 
announcements, and events on eCQM reporting and the Medicare Promoting 
Interoperability Program at listserv notifications.   

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the 
information contained in this message, please contact Inpatient and Outpatient 
Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program Support at 
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa?id=ask_a_question or (844) 
472-4477.

https://www.cms.gov/medicare/regulations-guidance/promoting-interoperability-programs/calendar-year-2024-program-requirements
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/inpatient/measures/ecqm/participation#tab3
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/inpatient/measures/ecqm/participation#tab3
https://qualitynet.cms.gov/listserv-signup
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa?id=ask_a_question



